
SESSION OF 2006

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2701

As Recommended by House Committee on 

Judiciary

Brief*

HB 2701 would expand the factors a court would consider to

determine whether an object is drug paraphernalia.  The court would

consider the quantity, form, or packaging of a product in relations to

the legitimate use of a product.

Background

Charles Branson, Douglas County District Attorney, appeared in

support of the measure.

The fiscal note indicates there would be no fiscal effect.

———————————

*Supplemental notes are prepared by the Legislative Research

Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental note

and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at

http://www.kslegislature.org


	Page 1

